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Our meetings are open to the public.
Everyone can consider themselves invited.
EAAers might make someone else happy by
introducing them to our Chapter, getting them
involved in projects, flyouts and just plain
good old camaraderie.

Our normal meeting time is 7:30 p.m. on
the 4th Wednesday of the month at the old
terminal building on John Glenn Drive just
south of the tower. :

From the President
Bob Belshe, Presiding

The airport impact study and
the proposal by West States
Express to initiate scheduled
airline service between CCR
and LA have generated lots of
activity.

I saw most of the presentation made by the president of
West States Express to the Pleasant Hill City Council on
the local TV channel.  There were lots of critical
questions from the council, and the community speakers
were all against the proposal. They are afraid of more
noise, crashes, and loss of property value. My guess is
that our meeting room is safe for the moment.

The March 2 workshop examining the costs, benefits and
the future role of Buchanan Field was well attended, with
good representation from the pilots side. Thanks to all of
you who turned out and especially to those who spoke.
The overall scope of the impact study was largely
ignored by the community speakers, who were mainly
concerned with the airline service proposal and the
additional noise and pollution they believe it will create.
One speaker even stated that the small planes were not
the problem, only the jets and helicopters. ~ There are
only a few propeller planes which generate noise
complaints. We can keep these complaints to a
minimum by flying the pattern at the proper
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